
Please arrive on time for the session as they are often very busy and spaces are      
 limited.
Entry to sessions will close 1 hour after the start of the session. Music sessions will
close 15 minutes after.
Mobile phones are NOT to be used at any time at our Children’s Centre in line with
our Safeguarding Policy.
Please bring a snack donation of fruit, vegetables, plain rice cakes or breadsticks.
We ask that no other food is eaten in the Children’s Centre due to potential
allergies.
Snack is served at the end of ALL sessions apart from ‘Explore with Baby’ and
'Family Music and Movement'. 
Please stay with your child during the session; the Children’s Centre team are
always available to support you if you need them.

Comet@ Thomas Fairchild Children's Centre
Session guidelines:                                

Have fun and enjoy playing and learning with your child

If you have any concerns please speak to Natasha Soares, Children’s Centre Manager.




